
Year 2: Summer 1 2023  

 

 

Year 2 Team 

David Beckham: Ms Hussain 

Zinedine Zidane: Mr Rahman 

Senior Lead: Mr Rasem 

Year 2 support staff: TAs: 

Eman and Miss Miller 

 

 

Welcome back!  

We hope you and your family have had an enjoyable and restful break and are ready for Summer 

1.  

This sheet provides you with an overview of what we will be learning and important dates for Year 

2. As always, if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to speak to your child’s class 

teacher in the first instance. If you still have any questions or concerns please speak to the senior 

leader.  

Best wishes 

Year 2 

 

 

 

 

PE Days  

 Mondays 

 Thursdays  
 

Please ensure that your 

child comes dressed in 

their PE kit on these days.  

 

 

 

 

Do you have any free time 

during the school week? 

Are you able to volunteer 

in our team? 

We are looking for 

volunteers to help in class 

and to read with children. 

Please contact the school 

office if you are 

interested.   

Important dates  

Friday 28th April – British values 

parent / carer assembly – 2pm  

Tuesday 25th and Wednesday 

26th April – Parent 

Consultations’  

(Class David Beckham to be 

rescheduled for a later date). 

 

  

Our Curriculum: Our curriculum is based on a selected text. The text for this half term is Bill’s New 

Frock. 

Science – Plants 

RE – Buddhism and Sikhism  

Geography – Islands 

PE – Coordination and Counter Balance (Indoor PE) / Attacking and Defending (Outdoor PE).  

Computing – Photography 

Art/DT - Water Colours 

 

  Reminders 

 School starts at 8.55am and finishes 

at 3.20pm. Good attendance is 96% 

and above. Please ensure that your 

child is in school regularly to meet 

this target. You can check on Weduc 

for your child’s most up to date 

attendance.  

 Please ensure that packed lunches 

contain no nuts / traces of nuts. We 

are a nut free school.  

 

  

Cultural Capital 

The curriculum is designed to instil high aspirations 

in all of our children and to encourage them to 

become resilient, life-long learners who embrace 

challenges and continue to grow and develop their 

cultural capital.  

This half term, we have some wonderful 

opportunities planned such as: developing animation 

and photo editing skills and learning watercolour 

painting techniques. 

Helping at home  

Homework is sent out on Friday 

and is due on Wednesday.  

Spend at least 10 minutes a day 

reading with your child. They 

will take home a levelled book 

and a book for pleasure.  

 

 


